Local Government Rates Capping and Variation Framework Review

Essential Services Commission
Level 37, 2 Lonsdale Street
Melbourne VIC 3000

To the Essential Services Commission,

| would like to make a submission that future local government rate rises to be capped in line with
the cost of living.

The rates increase is more than the CPl increase.
Local Govt Councillors need to be held more accountable and put on a leash.

Some of them make a mockery of the system.

Thanks,

Gerald Lee



